From: kurt honerbaum

Sent: Tuesday, August 03, 2010 11:35 AM

To: backcare@usa.mastercare.se

Subject: Mastercare Mini

Dear Karin, just wanted to write and thank you for your kind help in choosing the Matercare mini. It's been a blessing, truly. I'm able to put it in the truck when I travel and when I arrive I use the luggage cart and right up to the hotel room. It's small enough that I don't need alot of room to use it, and when I'm finished it folds up and out of the way. After a long day of driving or working on the job it feels so good to recline and let my back stretch and relax. I really look forward to my few minutes each day on the Mini! In fact, when I'm home I leave it set up in the bedroom and use it several times a day. Mostly before bed and in the morning. I just wanted to let you know how much I enjoy the Mastercare Mini and how appreciative I am to have found it. Sincere thanks and best regards, Kurt.